
 
  

AUTOMATED CALLS!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Please note that our automated call system is our most effective method of notifying everyone at 
once regarding school activity delays, cancellations, and various events including progress and 
report card distribution, open house, field trips, emergencies and more.  In order to be efficient, 
please be aware of this system and do listen to the entire message first before calling the 
school.  This is greatly appreciated!  
 

                                                                                      
 
What do you need to know about receiving calls sent through our automated call system? 
  

 Caller ID will display the school’s main number when an announcement is delivered. 
 
 Our system can call and/or text TWO primary numbers when not an emergency. 

 
 Our system will leave a message on any answering machine or voicemail. 

 
 You must say “Hello” for the message to start. 

 
 
The successful delivery of information is dependent upon accurate contact information for each 
student, so please make certain that we have your most current phone numbers and e-mail! If this 
information changes during the year, please let us know immediately! 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Rankin School District #98 
 


